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December 18, 1958 

Mr. Grote Reber 
National Radio Astronomw Observator,y 
Post Office Box 2 
Green Bank, West Virginia 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Thank you for your recent letter advising of your need 
for 6 type UXl99 tUbes. 

This tube type has been obsolete for quite some time and 
is, consequently, no longer available from the RCA Electron 
Tube Division. 

We are referring your letter to our New York Sales Office 
from whom you will hear further as to establishments who 
might still still stock this old tube type. 

Your interest in RCA and its products is sincerely appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

~7~~ 
W. F. Cornellus 
Distributor Sales 
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